Q

U.S.Department Tennessee Division
of Transportation

Federal Highway June 08, 2015
Administration

Mr. Richard Pack

Program Development and Administration
Tennessee Department of Transportation
James K. Polk Building, Suite 600
Nashville, TN 37243

404 BNA Drive, Suite 508
Nashville, Tennessee 37217
Phone (615) 781-5770

In Reply Refer To:
HPP-TN

Subject: Statewide Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #113

Dear Mr. Pack:

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) has reviewed your electronic submittal of the
May 28, 2015, request of concurrence with Amendment 113 to the Statewide Transportation
Improvement Program (STIP) for the Clarksville Metropolitan Planning Organization. The
Federal Highway Administration concurs with the project changes to the FY 2014-2017 STIP as

listed below:

Cracker Barrel Dr. to
International Blvd,
serving Hankook
Tire.

10 Add Project

il Action Project/Termini FY/Phase Fsuol:l(:-i:eg Flza,?egr;ﬁm "
Number unds
SR-13 (US-79)
widening/From

FY2015 ROW STP-S | $11,360,000.00

If you have any questions regarding this concurrence, please call me at (615) 781-5792.

Sincerely,

S i Cllle

Scott Allen
Planning & Air Quality Specialist

cc: Ms. Elizabeth Martin, Community Planner, FTA

Ms. Deborah Fleming, MPO Program Manager, TDOT

Mr. Jim Moore, Program Development, TDOT
Mr. Ronnie Porter, Program Development, TDOT

Mr. Stan Williams, Transportation Planning Director, Clarksville MPO




